Belvedere Family Church: Go to the Hyo Jeong Concert Free or Give a Donation

Drissa Kone
May 24, 2019

Dear Belvedere Family Church,
Good evening brothers and sisters!
As you all know, this coming weekend is the Hyo Jeong weekend with many exciting events taking place.

On Saturday, there will be a Peace Starts with Me Benefit Concert at the Hammerstein Ballroom,
Manhattan Center.

I would like to ask everyone to participate in this exciting event to support the concert and the performers.
Even if you do not have a ticket to the event, you can still enter the venue and make a donation there. The
suggested donation is $35 but any amount is appreciated.

Brothers and sisters, we sincerely ask for your support and your attendance for this event, and even if you
can not attend, please share the word with others and encourage them to attend. Let's make this concert a
huge success and show our love and support!

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Dr. Kone




